
 

 

(Translation) 

 

Ref.  MONO 033/2020 
 

November 11, 2020 

Subject:  Notification of Increases in Paid-up Capital and (New) Capital of Subsidiaries  
 

To:    President    
  The Stock Exchange of Thailand    

The Board of Directors’ meeting of Mono Next Public Company Limited (the “Company”) held 

on November 11, 2020 has resolved to increase paid-up capital and (new) capital of subsidiaries with 

details as follows. 

1.  Increase in (new) capital 

         1.1 Mono Cyber Co., Ltd., a subsidiary (The Company holds 100 percent shares.) 

      Date of Transaction :  Within quarter 4 of 2020 

    Registered Capital   : 

      Old          982 million Baht    divided into   9,820,000 shares  at par value of 100 Baht 

      Increasing   245 million Baht    divided into   2,450,000 shares  at par value of 100 Baht 

      New       1,227 million Baht    divided into 12,227,000 shares  at par value of 100 Baht 

   The objective of capital increase is to support future business operation. 

        1.2 Mono Streaming Co., Ltd., a subsidiary (The Company holds 100 percent shares through Mono  

             Cyber Co., Ltd., a subsidiary which the Company holds 100 percent shares.) 

            Date of Transaction :  Within quarter 4 of 2020 

     Registered Capital   : 

             Old            871 million Baht   divided into    8,710,000 shares   at par value of   100 Baht 

               Increasing    245 million Baht   divided into   2,450,000 shares   at par value of   100 Baht 

               New        1,116 million Baht   divided into 11,160,000 shares   at par value of   100 Baht 

        The objective of capital increase is to support future business operation.  

 

 

 

  

 

 



The transactions mentioned above shall not be regarded as the related party transactions and the 

transaction size shall not be considered as the significant transactions as per the scope of the acquisition and 

disposition of assets. 

 

Please be informed accordingly.  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

Yours sincerely, 

Mono Next Public Company Limited 

 

 

(Mr. Patompong Sirachairat) 

Chief Executive Officer 


